
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Organization/Clinic Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I am writing to inform you about the results of my recent tuberculosis 

(TB) test conducted on [Test Date]. I have received the outcome and would 

like to discuss the findings with you. 

The test results indicate that [insert results: positive/negative]. As 

per the protocol, I understand this may require further action, such as 

[further tests, treatment options, or follow-up appointments].  

Please let me know how to proceed and if there are any additional steps I 

need to undertake. I appreciate your attention to this matter and look 

forward to your guidance. 

Thank you for your support. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


